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Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your request of 30 October 2024 to Te Kaunihera o Pōneke | Wellington City Council 
(the Council) requesting the following information: 
 

• “Can I please have a list of all parklets in Wellington City that have been approved in the 2024 
calendar year. Specifically - can the list please include the address that the parklet is situated 
at and the business to which it is associated.” 

 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA).  
 
Please see the following list and locations of parklets in Wellington: wellington.govt.nz/news-and-
events/news-and-information/our-wellington/2024/01/poneke-parklets.  
 
In addition, three new parklets established in 2024 that will be added to the above webpage are:  

˗ Puffin Parklet – located at 60 Ghuznee Street, Te Aro 
˗ Burger Liquor – located at 129 Willis Street, Te Aro 
˗ BL3 - located at 8 Courtenay Place, Te Aro. 

 
If you require further information, please contact official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Laura McIlhone  
Advisor  
Official Information & Privacy  
Wellington City Council 
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